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   MINUTES OF THE MEETING 

LEE FAIR COMMITTEE  

September 20, 2016 

7:00 PM 

 

 

MEMBERS PRESENT:  Brian Seeley, Chairman; Erick Sawtell; Annie Gasowski; 

Laura Gund;  Gloria Quigley;  Dale Doller; Tom Dronsfield; Pat Roop; Denise Duval 

and Caren Rossi  

 

OTHERS PRESENT: None 

 

Caren Rossi opened up the meeting at 7:02PM.  

 

Caren Rossi explained that the bills needed to be voted on to be paid.  They are 

as follows:  

    
Freeze Band   800 

Palm Court Serendaers   450 

Ian & friend   300 

Jack Walsh sound system    50 

Fireworks   

4000/500 
fair fun  

 

Aubuchons   11.54 

Aubuchons   10.32 

    

    
Tutts trophies & ribbons 3 
invoices    292.5 

   7 

   182.5 

Tricky dicks magic show   265 

misc.electric work   148.66 

Wild Tees   504.16 

AMI graphics   24 

AMI graphics   60 

AMI graphics   48 

Porta Pottys   540 

Penny Hunt   60 

Caren Rossi reimbursement 135.7 

Laura Gund reimbursement 190 

Annie Gasowski  reimbursement 111.84 
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Tom Dronsfield made a motion to pay all of the bills as listed. 

Annie Gasowski second. 

Vote: all, motion approved.  

 

Caren Rossi continued to explain that in past years the Boy Scouts are given a 

donation for all of their hard work for the event.  We have not given them any 

money for the past couple years. 

 

Annie Gasowski made a motion to give the Boy Scout Troop #459 $250.  

Tom Dronsfield second 

Vote: all, motion approved.  

 

Caren Rossi explained that people seemed to really like the fireworks but she 

was uncomfortable asking to just put in in the budget and felt that a warrant 

article would be best.  

 

The other committee members agreed but felt that we should do a warrant 

article for $6,000 and raise the rest.   

 

Caren Rossi will see what the process is for this.  

 

The committee talked about negatives and positives from the day.   

A few had complaints that there was not enough signage prior to the event.  

 

Eric Sawtelle is going to ask if we can use the old signs as they are large and 

well know and just remove the word “country” and reuse them.  

 

Tom Dronsfield asked about setting up a Facebook page for the fair.  

 

All thought that was a great idea and we will look into this.  It was discussed 

that we can put all of the contest rules etc. on this page.  Also next year we 

need to do a better job on our own website for event information and 

advertising.   

 

Dale Dollar reminded us that we need a new flag at the park.  

 

It was also discussed that next year the children’s parade will be inside the park 

and not on the road.  

 

Brian Seeley would like to start meeting earlier next year.  
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All agreed and discussed we would just after town meeting.  

 

There was also a comment that the vendors were not advertised. 

 

All and all everyone said they heard no real complaints and were very happy 

with the day.  

 

 

Tom Dronsfield made a motion to adjourn at 8:04 pm 

Annie Gasowski second.  

Vote: all, meeting adjourned.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

MINUTES TRANSCRIBED BY:        

  

          ___________________________  

          Caren Rossi 


